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Marine Notice No. 10 of 2015 
 

Notice to all Shipowners, Fishing Vessel Owners, Agents, Shipmasters, Skippers, Fishermen, 
Yachtsmen and Seafarers 

 

 

 

 

 
 

The Department of Transport, Tourism and Sport has been advised that the Department of 

Agriculture Food and Marine intend on deploying two Starboard Hand Lateral Marker Buoys 

at the entrance to Dunmore East Fishery Harbour Centre. The buoys will be deployed 

during the week commencing 30/03/2015 at the following locations:  

 

Name of Buoy Latitude Longitude 

Dunmore East Starboard 

Buoy 1 

52°09.064'N 006°59.382'W 

Dunmore East Starboard 

Buoy 2 

52°09.000'N 006°59.474'W 

 

The buoys are green in colour and conical in shape. Dunmore East Starboard Buoy 1 will 

flash Green, Quick Flash. Starboard Buoy 2 will flash Green every 2 seconds.  A 

photograph is attached below of what the buoys looks like. 
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Deployment of Two Buoys at the entrance to Dunmore 
East Fishery Harbour Centre 

http://www.dttas.ie/index.aspx
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For any further information regarding this Marine Notice, please contact the Harbour 

Master, Dunmore East at: 

 

Harbour Master 

Dunmore East Fishery Harbour Centre 

Dunmore East 

Co Waterford 

Phone: 051383166 

 

Irish Maritime Administration, 

Department of Transport, Tourism and Sport, 

Leeson Lane, Dublin 2, Ireland. 

 

 

26/03/2015 

For any technical assistance in relation to this Marine Notice, please contact: 

The Marine Survey Office, Leeson Lane, Dublin 2, tel: +353-(0)1-678 3400.   
For general enquiries, please contact the Maritime Safety Policy Division, tel: +353-(0)1-678 3418. 

Written enquiries concerning Marine Notices should be addressed to:  

Maritime Safety Policy Division, Dept. of Transport, Tourism and Sport, Leeson Lane, Dublin 2, Ireland.  

email: marinenotices@dttas.ie or visit us at: www.dttas.ie  

 

http://www.dttas.ie/

